
“Bringing Businesses & Communities Together” 
 

 

February 8, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Mayor Kaumo, 

 

We are pleased to team up with the City of Rock Springs for the 16th Annual City-Wide Clean 

Up Day. The Chamber has been a partner with the City since you began this event over a decade 

and a half ago. Over the years, volunteers have collected an estimated 1,015 tons of garbage, 

filling close to 40,000 bags! This is an event that demonstrates the greatness of Rock Springs’ 

Citizens and our volunteer spirit. 

 

This year’s Clean-Up Day has been planned for May 18, 2019. As is tradition, a lunch will be 

offered at 1 p.m. at the Young at Heart.  

 

We request consideration of $600 from the City to help promote this event and call on 

volunteers. Councilor Wendorf indicated that she would like to continue the tradition of 

Chamber Gift Certificate give-a-ways to be given out to volunteers at the luncheon. This 

contribution from the City will help pay for advertising and for the gift-certificates.  

 

We would also like to acknowledge and thank Councilor Wendorf (the Trash Queen) for the 

awesome effort that she has put into this event for many years. The success of this program is 

because of its great leadership. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rick      Shelby 
Rick Lee, CEO     Shelby Martin, Marketing Director 

Rock Springs Chamber of Commerce  Rock Springs, Chamber of Commerce 

 

David 
David Freeman, Project Coordinator 

Rock Springs, Chamber of Commerce 

 


